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Main Economic Indicators
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▪ Trump will Slap 10% Tariffs on China: President Trump will impose 10% tariffs on about $200 billion in Chinese goods on Sept. 24. An
increase to 25% was delayed until next year to give U.S. businesses a change to adjust, government officials said. China had warned it would
bail on trade talks if Trump moved ahead with the next round of levies.

▪ US Stock Futures Slip: Wall Street is poised for a lower open amid concerns about a trade war between the US and China, while the yield on
the 10-year rose above 3%. Having notched their biggest weekly gain in two months last week, futures trading was downbeat at the start of
the week. The moves come as Chinese leaders have begun to doubt the Trump administration’s desire for a deal to end the trade war amid
signs the US is readying to impose new tariffs on $200bn of imports from China.

▪ US Treasury Yields Rise: The yield on the benchmark US 10-year Treasury note climbed to its highest level since May, as expectations build
the Federal Reserve will lift interest rates again next week. A string of solid economic data releases have pushed yields higher since late
August. Labour market figures published in early September pointed to the fastest pace of wage growth in nine years, while on Friday
industrial output data pushed the yield on the 10-year back above 3% for the first time in one-and-a-half months.

▪ My deal or No Deal: Theresa May has told her Conservative Eurosceptic critics that they will have a stark choice on whether to back any
Brexit deal she strikes in Brussels, saying: “The alternative to that is not having a deal”. Mrs May told the BBC that she believed Britain would
get “a good deal” at the end of Brexit negotiations, which could come to a head at a special European Council in November.

▪ Pound Holds Above $1.30 Ahead of Brexit Talks: The pound kicked off a big week for Brexit talks on an upbeat note, holding above $1.30
and nudging higher again after a dip on Friday. Sterling has been highly sensitive to the risks surrounding a no-deal Brexit in recent months,
with a perceived increase in the chances of the UK crashing out of the EU without a deal in six months’ time one of the drivers behind a
significant increase in bets against the currency during August.

▪ Saudi's PIF Invests in Electric Carmaker: Saudi Arabia’s sovereign wealth fund has made its second major investment in a US electric vehicles
maker, striking a $1bn deal to provide much-needed financing for Tesla-rival Lucid Motors. The PIF said the deal would provide funding to
help Lucid launch its first electric vehicle in 2020, ending months of speculation over whether the private Silicon Valley-based company
would be able to secure the backing needed to allow the further development of its products.
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It is important that you only use this report if you are the intended recipient of this report and you have satisfied yourself that you are eligible to
receive such information. This report is provided to you because you are one of our esteemed customers and have previously shown interest
in receiving the type of information contained in this report.

The Treasury and Investment Management department of Gulf International Bank B.S.C. ("GIB") have compiled the information in this report.
GIB is incorporated in the Kingdom of Bahrain and is licensed by the Central Bank of Bahrain (the "CBB") as a conventional wholesale bank.
GIB's head office is located at Al-Dowali Building, P.O. Box 1017, 3 Palace Avenue, Manama, Kingdom of Bahrain.

This report is intended for the accredited investors, as defined in the Investment Business Code of Conduct published by the CBB. This
information has not been reviewed by the CBB or any other regulatory authority in any jurisdiction and neither CBB nor any other regulatory
takes any responsibility for the correctness or accuracy for the information contained in this report.

The information contained herein is not directed at or intended for use by any person resident or located in any jurisdiction where (1) the
distribution of such information is contrary to the laws of such jurisdiction or (2) such distribution is prohibited without obtaining the necessary
licenses or authorizations by the relevant branch, subsidiary or affiliate office of GIB and such licenses or authorizations have not been
obtained. The recipient of such information is responsible for ensuring that this information has not been received by it in breach of laws and
regulations of any jurisdiction.

This report contains publicly available information only, which has only been complied by GIB. The information provided herein is on "as is"
and "as available" basis and without representation or warranty of any kind. GIB hereby disclaims any representation or warranty, express or
implied, as to the accuracy, timeliness, completeness, merchantability, fitness for any particular purpose or non-infringement of any of such
information. In no event shall GIB or its subsidiaries, affiliates, shareholders or their directors, officers, employees, independent contractors,
agents and representatives (collectively, "GIB Representatives") be liable (1) for any inaccuracy, delay, loss of data, interruption in service,
error or omission or for any damages resulting there from, or (2) for any direct, indirect, incidental, special, compensatory or consequential
damages arising from any use of information or arising from any error (negligent or otherwise) or other circumstance or contingency within or
outside the control of GIB or any GIB Representative, in connection with or related to obtaining, collecting, compiling, analyzing, interpreting,
communicating, publishing or delivering any such information. The information here is, and must be construed solely as, compilation of
information (unless expressly stated otherwise) and not statements of fact as to credit worthiness or recommendations or opinions of GIB.

This report does not provide individually tailored investment advice. Any materials contained herein have no regard to the specific investment
objectives, financial situation or particular needs of any specific recipient. The document is provided for information purposes and is not to be
construed as a solicitation or an offer to buy or sell any securities or related financial instruments. GIB makes every effort to use reliable,
comprehensive information, but we do not represent that it is accurate or complete. No representation or warranty, either express or implied,
is provided in relation to the accuracy, completeness or reliability of the materials, nor are they a complete statement of the securities, markets
or developments referred to herein. Recipients should not regard the materials as a substitute for the exercise of their own judgement. Any
opinions are subject to change without notice and may differ or be contrary to opinions expressed by other business areas or groups of GIB as
a result of using different assumptions and criteria. GIB is not under any obligation to update or keep current the information contained herein.

The value of, and income from, your investments may vary because of changes in interest rates or foreign exchange rates, securities prices or
market indexes, operational or financial conditions of companies or other factors. Past performance is not necessarily a guide to future
performance. Estimates of future performance are based on assumptions that may not be realised.

The information contained in this report is just for informational purposes. Information does not constitute a solicitation, an offer, or a
recommendation to buy or sell any investment instruments, to effect any transactions, or to conclude any legal act of any kind whatsoever.
GIB does not intend to provide investment, legal or tax advice through this report and does not represent that any securities or services
discussed are suitable for any investor. When making a decision about your investments and business, you should seek the advice of
professional advisors.

The report may contain statements that constitute "forward looking statements". While these forward looking statements may represent GIB’s
judgment and future expectations, a number of risks, uncertainties and other important factors could cause actual developments and results to
differ materially from GIB’s expectations. GIB is under no obligation to (and expressly disclaims any such obligation to) update or alter its
forward-looking statements whether as a result of new information, future events, or otherwise. The historical information is provided for
information purposes only. Performance figures are calculated before tax (if any) and after deducting ongoing fees and expenses. The
performance figures are historical and past performance is not necessarily an indication of future results. Certain amounts (including %ages)
included in this document may have been subject to rounding adjustments. Accordingly, figures may not be an exact arithmetic aggregation of
the figures to which they relate. The values and forecasts shown represent our current indicative valuations and forecasts of the relevant
transactions, currencies, interest rates, commodities or securities as at the date shown. Any value or forecast shown herein is not an indicative
price quotation. We expressly disclaim any responsibility for the accuracy of the values or forecasts shown, any errors or omissions in the
report

With the exception of information regarding GIB and save as otherwise specifically indicated, the information set out in this report is based on
public information. We have, where possible, indicated the primary source of information. We strongly recommend the recipients consult the
primary source of information. Facts and views in this report have not been reviewed by, and may not reflect information known to,
professionals in other GIB business areas.

This Report, and the information contained herein (save to the extent that such information is publicly available) is confidential and may not be
disclosed by you to any other person outside of your organization without our consent.

GIB retains all right, title and interest (including copyrights, trademarks, patents, as well as any other intellectual property or other right) in all
information and content (including all text, data, graphics and logos) in this document. All recipients must not, without limitation, modify, copy,
transmit, distribute, display, perform, reproduce, publish, license, frame, create derivative works from, transfer or otherwise use in any other
way for commercial or public purposes in whole or in part any information, text, graphics, images from this document (excluding publicly
available information) without the prior written permission of GIB.


